
 

Email or call Jenna Gatzke at jgatzke@carrollu.edu || 262.524.7645 
 

Wednesdays of Wonder 
 

 
 

Carroll University’s Prairie Springs Environmental Education Center and Greene Field 
Station will be launching – Wednesdays of Wonder – this summer 2019. Students in grades K-5 
are welcome to stop on by with their parents/guardians for a 1-hour program that will start with a 
story and lead into a fun, hands-on, nature-related activity. The WOW Program is designed as a 5-
week series each season on Wednesday evenings from 4:30-5:30pm. For this drop-in program, 
parents and guardians can come and bring their children to as many or as few programs as they 
wish. There is no registration and no charge. Each week we will explore the Prairie Springs 
property and/or dive into a hands-on project – rain or shine! 
 

Summer Fun 2019 Series 

 
June 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th, and July 3rd 

 
For all Wednesdays of Wonder Programs: 

Time: 4:30-5:30pm 

Grades: K-5 (older students are welcome to attend or even volunteer to help) 

Cost: Free!  

Parents and Guardians MUST stay with their children throughout the program. Ideally, the whole 
family will join in the activity for the day! Information is also available on our website: 
https://www.carrollu.edu/prairie-springs 
 
 

mailto:jgatzke@carrollu.edu
https://www.carrollu.edu/prairie-springs

